
 

Newsletter 

Friday 5th June 2020 

Dear Parents, 

I hope that this newsletter finds you all safe and well.  

Whilst it has been fantastic to see more children returning to school and we are slowly getting used to the 

‘new norm’ we really hope that we will be back to ‘pre-lockdown normality’ very soon. We really miss ALL 

of the children and having ALL of the staff in school. 

I would like to say a very, very, big thank you to all of the parents who have been bringing their children to 

school this week as you have all been so respectful of the social distancing measures which we have put in 

place. Thank you.  

Thank you also for dropping off books in the box at the front entrance. If you have any school books at 

home please return them so that our stocks are replenished for September.  

It has been really upsetting to see the events unfold in the USA this week as a result of the tragic murder of 

George Floyd. We are proud that our school serves a diverse community and we are constantly evolving 

our curriculum as we better understand how to celebrate diversity. 

It is a perfect time to talk with your children about diversity, white privilege and anti-racism and there are 

many age- appropriate books to share with your children which could spark meaningful conversations.  

 All are welcome – Alexandra Penfold 

 Every child a song- Nicola Davies 

 Amazing Grace –Mary Hoffman  

 Julian is a Mermaid- Jessica Love 

Next week’s learning project which focusses on ‘Music’ has been uploaded to the website and I hope the 

children you have been watching the daily assemblies as they have in school.  

Please remember if you would like your child to return to school in the coming weeks we do need at least 1 

weeks’ notice as we need to ensure that we have enough staff and space to accommodate more children 

in their ‘bubbles’ of 15. 

Enjoy the weekend; let’s hope that the sunny weather returns very soon.  

Take care,  

 

Mrs O’Connell 

Headteacher  

 

 



 

s week’s home learning 

        Paris’ Around the World Home learning  

 

          

Tilly’s Aound the World work focussing on Disneyland Paris and Great Yarmouth 

 Taha and his brother have completed some lovely ‘Around the World’ 

work and completed some work with a very important message.  

  Kara made a fantastic postcard laminated it and delivered to it to school. I was able to spray 

it with anti-bacterial spray and it was shared with her classmates.  


